NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF SITE VISITS

Date: 2nd October 2024
Loan No: ECOWAS FUNDS

SPN No: ECOWAS/]BP/JEN-BO /004

Following the advertisement of the Specific Procurement Notice (SPN) on 16t August 2024
regarding the Construction of Joint Border Post at Jendenma/Bo-Waterside between Liberia and
Sierra Leone, the ECOWAS COMMISSION informs interested and eligible bidders that:

- Thesitevisits initially scheduled for October 9%, 2024, is now postponed to October17%,
2024.

Interested eligible bidders may obtain further information from and inspect the bidding
documents at the office of the Director, Administration and General Services, Procurement
Division, first (1st) Floor, ECOWAS Commission Headquarters, Plot 101, Yakubu Gowon
Crescent, Asokoro District, Abuja, Nigeria. ikkamara@ecowas.int, with copy to

cappiah@ecowas.int; shangoura@ecowas.int and amaliki@ecowas.int.

A complete set of bidding documents may be purchased by interested bidders at the above
address, and upon payment of a non-refundable fee of US$200. Bank details for payment will be
sent to interested parties on request to the following email address: ikkamara@ecowas.int, with

copy to  cappiah@ecowas.int; sbangoura@ecowas.int; amaliki@ecowas.int  and
fdasuki@ecowas.int. An electronic version of the Bidding documentswill be sent to bidders upon

submission of payment evidence.

All other provisions of the bidding remain unchanged.
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